
   LALONDE CONTRACTORS, INC. 
CONCRETE PAVING 

  
1609 LINCOLN AVENUE – WAUKESHA - WI – 53186 – PHONE (262) 544-1515   -   FAX (262) 544-1715 

 
NOTIFICATION OF ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation Project #3997-00-13,3997-00-14 
City of Watertown – Western Ave, from Milwaukee Street to S Third Street 

Start: March 10, 2025 – Completion: July 31, 2025 
 

 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin on Monday, March 10, 2025, which involves closing 
Western Ave to thru-traffic. Parking will be prohibited in the roadway for the duration of the 
project. Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times. Access to the City of 
Watertown Department of Public Works Yard will be maintained from E Milwaukee Street, 
south along S First Street. Local access will be maintained to residents & businesses within the 
project limits until concrete placement. Future notices will be provided of any access 
disruptions. Delays are to be expected – Please plan ahead. 
 
Questions / Concerns can be directed to: 
 
Prime Contractor Contract Information 
LaLonde Contractors, Inc. 
1609 Lincoln Ave 
Waukesha, WI 53186 
 
Project Manager – Jameson Owen 
Phone – 262-544-1515 
Email – JOwen@lciwi.com 
 



Stage 1 – Northbound & Westbound Traffic Detour 

 
Stage 1 – Southbound Traffic Detour 

 
 
 



Stage 2 – Traffic Detour 

 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE! 
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